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13 October 2019 

How did you know that I love a cup 
of tea I wonder? 
Thank you to all Beck members for 
the gift you presented to me                     
recently, it is lovely and I am sure it 
will be much used. 
I am sad to be leaving you all but 
there are many memories to take 
with me of the wonderful support, 
love, friendship that has been given 
over the past 30 years. 
The Lord has blessed me and I pray 
that he will continue to bless you all 
in the future.  Maude Smith. 
 
TAKE A BREAK.  Take a Break are 
living up to their name and doing 
just that for 3 weeks. The                         
next meeting is on Thursday,                                 
7 November 2 till 4pm.  A warm 
welcome to anyone who is                       
interested in coming along to give 
carpet bowling a try. No previous 
experience necessary. 
 
CHRISTIAN AID. You are warmly   
invited to the Supporters                                
celebration (this afternoon 13                 
October) at St Thomas’s. Church in                   
Wednesfield from 3.00 - 5.00pm. 
We will bring you up to date with 
current projects and hear about a 
Partnership in Burundi. There will be 
a light cream tea (Please see the 
posters).  John & Wendy Bate. 
 
BILLY & HAZEL STORY wish to thank 
friends at Beckminster for the lovely 
flowers they received this week. 
 
COFFEE MATES next meeting at 
11.00am on Monday, 4 November 
at Farmer and Friends, Bridgnorth 
Road, WV6 7EZ. Come along for              
excellent company and good coffee. 
June.   

OPEN THE BOOK.  After our                      
presentation of Open the Book at 
Beckminster in July, is there anyone 
who feels able to join the Team as we 
are looking towards offering Open 
the Book to another school,                 
possibly Graiseley.  Please contact                   
Christine Pearson, 01902 772171. 
 
THE BECKMINSTER YOUTH GROUP 
will continue to run throughout the 
year on a monthly basis and the next 
one is TODAY at 6.00pm at                                
3 Pentland Gardens. 
 
NOTICE BOARDS.  Please see the no-
tice boards to see what is going on               
in the District/Circuit.  Sue. 
 
CHRISTMAS MEAL, SATURDAY,                      
7 DECEMBER.  As part of this event,  I 
would like 6 people to be part of a 
small piece of Drama please. Would 
any volunteers kindly let me know.  
Many thanks.  Tim. 
 
ANTHONY DRAPER would like to 
thank all his friends at Beckminster 
for supporting his sponsored walk 
again this year. A total of £94 was 
raised for the Wolverhampton                  
Gateway Club, and your continued 
support is very much appreciated.  

Beckminster Methodist Church 
Birches Barn Road, Penn Fields, 

Wolverhampton WV3 7BQ 
Tel. 01902 344910 
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